

February 2, 2016

The Honorable Brooks Landgraf Brooks Landgraf Campaign P. O. Box 13146 Odessa, TX 79768

Dear Representative Landgraf:

Texas Farm Bureau AGFUND is proud to inform you of our official endorsement of your candidacy. Texas Farm Bureau and AGFUND serve to promote agriculture, protect private property rights, and advocate on behalf of rural Texas. The Board of Directors of our political action committee believes you are the candidate in your race best qualified to represent farm and ranch interests.

You will be contacted by a member of our staff (if you have not been contacted already to schedule a time for the presentation of the AGFUND campaign contribution to you by our volunteer leaders and staff. If you have not heard from a member of our staff by February 12, please contact me directly.

Please feel free to cite our endorsement in any materials you choose; please refer to our committee as "Texas Farm Bureau AGFUND". Our staff will be happy to work with you to ensure proper use of our name. We would appreciate advance notice if you choose to promote our endorsement of you in any non-standard ways (i.e., large signs).

If you would like to use the Texas Farm Bureau AGFUND logo or have a quote regarding your endorsement, please contact our Director of Public Relations, Gene Hall at ghall@txfb.org.

We look forward to meeting you and presenting you with our AGFUND contribution.

Sincerely,

Regan Beck

AgFund Coordinator

REB:cjg